
 

Appointment Cancellation 
 

Current CDC guidelines recommend the following for all non-emergent office visits and 

admissions:  
 

Healthcare facilities and clinicians should prioritize urgent and emergency visits 
and procedures now and for the coming several weeks. The following actions can 
preserve staff, personal protective equipment, and patient care supplies; ensure 
staff and patient safety; and expand available hospital capacity during the 
COVID-19 pandemic: 
 

· Delay all elective ambulatory provider visits 
· Reschedule elective and non-urgent admissions 
· Delay inpatient and outpatient elective surgical and procedural cases 
· Postpone routine dental and eye care visits  
 

We would like to do all we can to allow you, as providers, to continue care of your patients. At 
this time, the options are to continue with scheduled appointments in clinic or transition to a 
telephone visit when feasible. If you would like additional information on telephone visits, 
please coordinate with your practice manager. 
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